Department of

East Asian Languages and Cultures
(EALAC)

We are inviting you to join our

FALL
OPEN HOUSE

for Undergraduate Students

Meet current EALAC students and other interested students
Learn more about EALAC courses and ask questions
Hear about study abroad opportunities

All students who attend will enter a raffle for one of three $15
Starbucks gift cards!!!

Click h



https://columbiauniversity.zoom.us/j/95315248073?pwd=OEdtOHk5c1l5TlU3bEFNcmJ0d0pmZz09
http://ealac.columbia.edu/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/EALAC-Flyer.pdf
http://ealac.columbia.edu/



